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             3rd October 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parents & Guardians 

Residential Trip: Henley Fort 11th – 13th June 2025 

It is that exciting time of year when we begin to look forward to our Year 6 residential trip to Henley Fort in 
Guildford, which will be taking place towards the end of the academic year. 

We would like to establish the number of children who will be attending by asking for a non-refundable deposit, 
of £20, payable on Scopay, by 6th November.  

However, before this fee is paid, we want to offer the opportunity to share more details about the trip to aid in 
your decision. 

The residential involves the children partaking in a range of adventurous outdoor activities. Last year, this 
included: rock climbing, orienteering, canoeing and archery to name but a few.  The children will also sleep in 
traditional Mongolian yurts – this proved to be very enjoyable last year. In addition, all food (other than lunch on 
the first day) will be provided by the on-site catering team. 

More information about the site and residential can be found by following the link below: 
https://www.surreyoutdoorlearning.uk/centres/henley-fort/yurt-residential-at-henley-fort 

In addition, we would also like to invite you to attend a meeting in which we will share further information about 
the trip and will be available to answer any questions you have. This will be held on Wednesday 23rd October at 
3:20pm in 6 St Josephine Bakhita classroom. 

If you are unable to attend, the PowerPoint will be shared on the Year 6 page of the school website. 

The trip will be taking place from Wednesday 11th to Friday 13th June.  Please note Friday 13th is an inset day, 
therefore, the children who attend will be spending the day on the residential. 

When final numbers are established, we will be able to set up a payment plan allowing you to spread the cost by 
paying in instalments, if required. Last year, 56 children attended and as a result, the total cost was £215. If 
numbers remain the same, we anticipate that the trip this year will cost a total of £220. This amount will be 
confirmed once the number of attendees is known. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Green and the Year 6 Team 
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